
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Tom Bergeson, Public Works Director 

 

SUBJECT:  Donation of land 

 

DATE:  October 17, 2017 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Discussion on the donation of a parcel of land to the City near the trail, off of Grove 

Street.  The City owns the area of the map with the blue triangles and the State owns the 

areas of the green triangles shown. The parcel in question is the red triangle 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

This was discussed at the Public Works Commission Meeting and the request was made 

by the Commission to bring it to Council for approval/denial 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

If the council would like to proceed, we can bring a resolution forward for the November 

7th Council Meeting 




